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When Clarion University canceled spring commencement, we did so with heavy hearts.  
That culmination of students’ work and presentation of their degrees is a time we know you 
cherish. We cherish it, too. We know that our students look forward to walking across the stage 
amid pomp and circumstance, and celebrating with their loved ones.

We want to meaningfully mark this momentous time in students’ lives. After seeking feedback 
from multiple graduating students, we decided to honor the Clarion University Class of 2020 
and commemorate their accomplishments through a video celebration. We are working on it, 
now. 

In addition, spring graduates will receive an invitation this fall to participate in the December 
2020 ceremony. We recommend waiting until that time to make decisions about purchasing 
caps and gowns.

In the meantime, keep an eye on the mail for a special package from Clarion University. 


